
 

 

LEICHHARDT BOWLING AND RECREATION CLUB 

NOTICE OF ELECTION 

 

The Returning Officer Ron Browne advises members that there will be an election for two 

positions for the board of the Leichhardt Bowling & Recreation Club Ltd for 2024. 

The uncontested positions are Chair and Deputy Chair, whilst the Treasurer’s position has 

two candidates and the three director’s positions have five candidates contesting. 

 

VOTING 

Voting will take place at the club from Wednesday 7 February until the Annual General 

Meeting (AGM) on Sunday 11 February 2024.  Only financial and life members are eligible 

to vote in the election, so this will be ratified on issue of ballot paper to members. Ballot 

papers will be issued at the bar.  

The ballot papers will show the two candidates for Treasurer and then the five candidates 

for the three Director positions. As the Treasurer’s role is more senior, and one candidate 

has nominated for both positions, if that candidate is selected as Treasurer, then they will 

no longer be eligible to stand for the Director’s positions.  If they are unsuccessful 

however, they will be eligible to stand for the Director’s positions. 

 

Note: Neither proxy voting nor postal voting is accepted for this election. 

 

Voting is by secret ballot – this means once issued a ballot paper, members should vote 

immediately and place their ballot into the locked ballot box at the club behind the bar. 

Voting will close at the commencement of the AGM at 11am on February 11, when the 

Returning officer and two scrutineers will open the box and count the votes.  

At the AGM, all board positions will be declared vacant and the Returning officer will 

declare the result of the election. 

 

CANDIDATE INFORMATION 

Individual profiles of the 2 Treasurer’s candidates and the 5 Directors Candidates will be 

on display on the club’s notice board for the duration of the voting period, for members’ 

information and consideration. Profiles can be provided at the bar upon request.  

Any queries regarding the election process can be directed to the Returning Officer Ron 

Browne 0414 633 423 or ron@extrapreneurservices.com.au  
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